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INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO Box: 2•170, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman -NABET 

February 25, 2021 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASS XII 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

Please be informed that the Class XII Pre-Board I Examination scheduled on 
Monday, March 1, 2021 is postponed to Thursday, March 11, 2021. 

The other examinations will be held as per the normal schedule 
intimated earlier. 

With warm regards 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

